

## Rod Dembowski

Councilmember, District 1

## **Metropolitan King County Council**

October 12, 2023

## Via Email

Dear Ms. Adman,

I am pleased to reappoint you to the King County Cultural Development Authority (4Culture), for a three-year term expiring December 31, 2026, for the Board Position appointed by the Councilmember representing Council District 1. Your term will begin upon the King County Council's confirmation of this reappointment. (You will not need to be present for the Council action as this is a reappointment.)

Thank you for your service on the 4Culture Board to date. You have made a real contribution in helping the Board ensure that 4Culture represents our vibrant and diverse cultural heritage. Continuing on as a Director on the 4Culture Board will give you an opportunity to help maintain and improve the quality of life in King County while providing expertise in an area of personal and professional interest. I sincerely appreciate your dedication and commitment to our residents.

Thank you for agreeing to continue to serve the people of King County as a Director on the 4Culture Board.

Sincerely,

Rod Dembowski

King County Councilmember, District 1

cc: Brian Carter, 4Culture Executive Director

Erica Maniez, Executive Assistant, 4Culture

Soca Dembowsk

Rick Ybarra, Boards and Commissions Liaison, King County Executive

King County Council Clerk

Leah Krekel-Zoppi, Council Staff